
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Fwd: DENRCO-ASRMD-2021-026832- FOLLOW UP ON REQUEST TO CANCEL
REVOKE AND DENY PERMITS ECC
1 message

DENR Action Center <actioncenter@denr.gov.ph> Wed, Oct 20, 2021 at 7:34 PM
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>
Cc: Undersecretary for Solid Waste Management and Local Government Units Concerns <usec.swmlgu@denr.gov.ph>, Office of
the Undersecretary for Field Operations and Environment <officeofuseccuna@denr.gov.ph>

October 20, 2021

The Regional Executive Director
DENR Region IVB
1515 L & S Building, Roxas Boulevard, Ermita, Manila  

Madam:

Respectfully referred herein letter dated September 28, 2021, addressed to Secretary Roy A. Cimatu, coursed thru to the
DENR Action Center/Hotline with reference DENRCO-ASRMD-2021- 026832 from  Ms.  MAHARANI/APO REMEDIO
CABATI-CABRAL, Punong Tribo, Tagbania Tandulanen, Mandarin Stree, Purok Sampaguita, Dewqil Valley, Mrgy. New
Ibajay, El Nido, Palawan re-follow up on request to cancel, revoke and/or deny clearances, permits ECCs, tenurial
agreements, and/or Certifications of Ayala-owned resorts and/or Ten Knots Philippine, Inc. projects in El Nido, Palawan for
appropriate action, consistent with existing laws, rules, and regulations.

Kindly inform directly the requesting party of action taken in this regard furnishing this Office for monitoring purposes.
Expeditious action is requested in accordance with the provisions of Republic Act No. 11032, otherwise known as the Ease
of Doing Business and Efficient Government Service Delivery Act of 2018 as implemented and enforced by the Anti-Red
Tape Authority. 

For immediate attention, please.
 
Head, Action Center/Hotline
& Asst. Focal Person for Anti-Corruption
Coordinating Task Force,  Asst. Focal Person for Hotline 8888  in concurrent capacity
 

IMPORTANT:

The information contained in the communication is privileged and confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual
or entity to whom it is addressed and others authorized to receive it. If you are not the intended recipient, you must not
disclose or use the information contained in it. If you have received this email in error, please notify us immediately by return
email and delete the document. The Action Center/Hotline is neither liable for the proper and complete transmission of the
information nor for any delay in its receipt. The Action Center/Hotline accepts no liability for any damage caused by this
email or its attachments due to viruses, interference, interception, corruption or unauthorized access.



---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Torsina Assiong <torsina0129@gmail.com>
Date: Wed, Oct 20, 2021 at 9:18 AM
Subject: DENRCO-ASRMD-2021-026832- FOLLOW UP ON REQUEST TO CANCEL REVOKE AND DENY PERMITS ECC
To: DENR Action Center <actioncenter@denr.gov.ph>
Cc: Cristina Marie Rubio <cristinamarierubio@gmail.com>

Maam'

Please see attached file for info and reference thank you

Tina
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